Great River AREA EDUCATION AGENCY



November 8, 2004

Dr. Judy Davidson Renew Center for Personal Recovery P.O. Box 125 Berea, KY 40403

Dear Dr. Davidson:

I would like to offer a sincere "thank you" for all of your efforts in presenting the program on Grief Recovery at Great River AEA #16 on October 21. It was a very professional presentation concerning a topic that we have needed to address in our work with students and families.

The excellence of the presentation was reflected in the very high ratings on the participant evaluation forms. I received several additional verbal comments from participants after the workshop echoing the written ratings.

The stories and personal anecdotes that you shared during the program added greatly to participants' understanding of the techniques involved in working with students.

Again, well done, and it was a pleasure getting to know you!

Cordially,

Michael J. Monfils Success4 Coordinator

MJM/djm